
Confederate Ridge II 

Homeowners Association 
c/o Annandale Management Company, 7825-A Patriot Dr, Annandale, VA 

 

Architectural Review Board 
Application for Review 

Exterior Change or Addition 

 
Article VI of the Declaration of Covenants, Conditions and Restrictions establishes procedures for 
landowners within the subdivision to make exterior changes or additions to their property. Before any 
alteration or addition is made, a written application must be submitted to the Architectural Review Board 
specifying certain information. Completion of this form will fulfill that requirement. 
 

PLEASE NOTE: Answer all questions completely; an incomplete application cannot be reviewed. 
 

The 60 day review period begins from the day the application is received by the 
Architectural Review Board, not the day it is mailed. 

 
 
Name:   Date:     
 
Street Address:   Section #:    
 
Telephone No.:   Lot #:    
 
What? What do you plan to build? Please describe it fully, explaining the material to be used, what the 
finished project will look like, etc. If needed, use a blank sheet of paper to draw a sketch. 

 
  
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
Where? Where are you going to build, or add, your alteration? Please show as closely as possible the 
location relative to your house and property line. Projects that do not comply with County setback, height 
or other location requirements, cannot be permitted. 

 
  
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
 



Color? What color will the finished product be? Please be specific; if more than one color (such as roof 
and siding) please stipulate. 

 
  
 
  
 
 
When? When do you plan on completing the work? 

 
  
 
  
 
  
 

 
 

- Approved 
 
 

- Disapproved 
 
 

- Additional Information Needed to Process Application 
 
  
 
  
 
 

- Comments or Restrictions 
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
 

 
If the project herein approved is not completed by       please contact 

         for either an extension or a new application. 
Approval for any project by the ARB does not in any way imply waiver or approval of Fairfax County 
requirements. Proper County permits and inspections are the responsibility of the homeowner as 
required by county code. 

 
 


